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December 8, 2013

Legislative Hearing Officer

I would like to say for the record that I am opposed to adding an Entertainment license to Habanero Tacos Mexican Grill and Bar.  The
little mini-mall on Snelling between Portland and Ashland in in the midst of residential housing.  My bedroom in the house at 1559
Portland is right above the establishment.  Amplified music would certainly interfere with my evenings.  I have lived here for over 49
years and there have never been establishments requesting that additional license.  Wild wings just had lots of TVs on mute so it did not
bother the residents.  I hope you consider that there are family homes surrounding the mini mall that would be unpleasantly impacted by
loud music from the Bar and grill.

Maggie Lindorfer
1559 Portland Ave. 
St. Paul MN. 55104
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